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NM212 Pipe Installation Work Scheduled 
near Fort Sumner, NM 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) announces that pipe installation work 
is scheduled to be done on NM212 at milepost 0.7 near Fort Sumner, NM in DeBaca County on 
Tuesday, June 12, 2012.  The road will be closed for one day while construction is taking place.  
The NMDOT Fort Sumner Patrol and Fort Sumner Irrigation Company will be doing the work. 
 
A temporary detour will be established on NM272 and detour signs will be posted at all 
intersections. 
 
Work will take place between the hours of 7:00am and 3:30pm that day.  Motorists are asked to 
watch for construction personnel working in the area and reduce speed while work is taking 
place.  
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this project may contact Brian Drake, NMDOT 
Fort Sumner Patrol Supervisor, at (575) 626-7632. 
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